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Message from Mr Tull – 11th July 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The annual school reports for the children in Y6 are being sent home today in 
large, white envelopes. 
 
Thank you to everyone for your generosity in supporting our ‘can drive’ collection 
for the local food bank this week. We have now finished collecting and have 
delivered all the donations. 
 
This week in school: 
 
Meet the New Teacher: Children in EY to year 5 met their new teacher for an 
hour on Monday 7th July. 
 
Y5 Trip to the Museum of Technology: Year 5 enjoyed their rescheduled trip to 
visit the Museum of Technology and enjoyed a river walk on Tuesday before the 
weather warmed up too much again. 
 
EYFS Stay and Play:  Our third and final stay and play session was held on 
Thursday.  We are very much looking forward to the new cohort of children 
starting in September.  At the time of writing this, we are almost full, with only 2 
places free for reception in September.  
 
Samba Band Assembly:  Thank you to our Samba ban, who performed outside 
this morning to the whole school and an audience of parents and carers.  The 
band was amazing and we all enjoyed their performance. 
 
 
Next week in school: 
 
Production Week for Y5/6:  Next week is a busy time for children in years 5 and 
6.  They have a performance to the junior children on Monday morning and to 
EY/KS1 children on Tuesday morning before evening performances on 
Wednesday and Thursday.  They have been working very hard over the half term 
and we are all very much looking forward to enjoying the show. 
 
Y6 Athletics Festival:  The rescheduled athletics festival at CCC for Y6 will be 
held on Thursday 17th July. 
 
As always, please do contact us if we can be of help. If you have any 
specifically KS1 questions, please contact Sophie Morris at 
smorris@arbury.cambs.sch.uk and for anything particularly involving KS2, 
please contact Kate Dowdall at kdowdall@arbury.cambs.sch.uk. 
 

 
Kind regards 
 

Ben Tull  

 

 
 

Dates for the Diary 
 
 
 

 
 
• 11th July - End of 

year reports home 
for children in Y6. 

 
• 16th July – Y5/6 

Production (Y5 
audience) 

 
• 17th July – Y5/6 

Production (Y6 
audience) 

 
• 21st July – Y6 

Leaver’s Evening 
 

• 23rd July – Last day 
of term. 

 
• 1st & 2nd 

September – Inset 
Days 

 
• 3rd September – 

Children back to 
school. 
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